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On the 18th we will again be hosting an exemplification and welcoming new brothers to
our Council after the 11am Mass.  As always the ceremony is open to the parish and we
would love to see you as we support these men making a commitment to serving their
family and their faith.  Also there is still time to sign up if you would like to join us as
well.

A little over a week ago a group of us got together and watched a webinar hosted by the
Knights of Columbus Asset Advisors.  One of the aspects of the Knights of Columbus is
that since our inception, the order has had an insurance arm that allowed Catholic men to
financially protect their families in the event of their passing.  These modern insurance
offerings can often serve a dual purpose as an investment vehicle.

Something not as many people may know is that the Knights of Columbus now offers the
ability to invest in fixed income or equity investments with organizations vetted to not be
in opposition to the teachings of the Catholic Church.  This was the arm giving us their
2025 Economic Outlook in the webinar.  It was a bit of an interesting experience as the
webinar was hosted live/recorded back in January, and we were watching in April so we
had 3 months worth of hindsight to apply to the predictions and suggestions they were
making.  I was very impressed with how right they were, and frankly wished I’d watched it
in January.  If anyone is interested in watching the next one, it’s scheduled for May 22nd,
please shoot me an email and I can get you the details.
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